
	
	
	

Reykjavík, November 2017 
 
 
On behalf of the Arctic Circle, I wish to thank you personally for your role in making the 
2017 Arctic Circle Assembly a success. 
 
At this years Assembly there were 106 breakout sessions, diverse in content and style and 
your expert contribution to the breakout session program added to the democratic dialogue 
and cooperation of the Assembly. 
 
For this Fifth Arctic Circle Assembly, we once again welcomed more than 2000 participants, 
this time from over 60 countries to take part in discussions and dialogue, to listen to 
interesting presentations and to engage in partnerships and collaboration on a wide range of 
topics. 
 
In 2017 the Arctic Circle therefore once again convened the largest international gathering 
for cooperation on Arctic affairs. It has produced a number of exciting projects, initiated and 
sustained cooperation, and helped to disseminate knowledge and understanding between 
representatives from different fields in the Arctic and beyond. We are profoundly grateful for 
what you have added to this success and look forward to your participation in the 2018 
Assembly. 
 
We invite you to visit our website, www.arcticcircle.org, where you will find photos and 
videos from the 2017 Assembly.  
 
The deadline for 2018 breakout sessions is May 11th 2018. We welcome comments or 
suggestions you may have regarding the organization of the Assembly. 
 
Best regards,	 

	
	
	
	
	

	
Dagfinnur Sveinbjörnsson, 
CEO 


